
From: Marc Wright <Marc.Wright@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2025 2:07 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: James Beard Awards Ceremony - CDA 

  

Afternoon, 

  

My name is Marc Wright, Assistant Commissioner for Concession at the Chicago Department of Aviation. 

As part of the Choose Chicago Agreement, CDA was a sponsor of the IPW.  As part of the sponsorship, I 

was internally asked by CDA Senior Management, to represent the CDA at the James Beard Awards 

Ceremony on Monday, June 16, 2025 and I accepted the opportunity. 

  

Sincerely,  

Marc Wright 

 


